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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Permit No. M-2019-053 

Cal Kelley <cal.kelley@kelleytruckinginc.com> Tue, Nov 23, 2021 at 10:02 AM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Patrick,

 

We have received notification from Aurora that they will not be providing confirmation of public access to our property on
Watkins Road – by all County and City accounts this property is landlocked. We will confer with our attorney and decide
how we would like to proceed on securing ingress and egress to our property, which could entail litigation.

 

Due to these circumstances we would like to request our permit application process be paused until the ingress and
egress to our property can be determined. Can the Division pause/stop the application process until these issues are
resolved?

 

Thanks,

 

Calvin Kelley

Vice President

Ph:  303.279.4150

Mbl:  303.888.6479

6201 McIntyre St.

Golden, CO  80403

kelleytruckinginc.com
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